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Thank	you	for	your	proposal	to	increase	the	feed-in	tariff	of	electricity.	I	support	
this	proposal	and	agree	the	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	
of	electricity.	I	also	agree	that	retailers	should	offer	the	feed-in	tariff	as	a	
minimum	when	supplying	consumers	that	have	solar	systems	fitted.	Solar	power	
generation	is	great	for	our	environment	and	should	be	encouraged.	Offering	a	
fair	price	for	feed-in	electricity	is	one	way	of	encouraging	more	consumers	to	
install	solar	systems	and	leave	a	better	environment	for	future	generations	to	
come.	
	
Oliver	Heymans		
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